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Dear Families: 
  
I hope this email finds you well with you and your loved ones healthy. First, let me 
say how impressed I am with the partnership from families during this unprecedented 
time in education. You continue to go the extra mile to help your children, during 
these stressful times. No one could have seen this coming when we started the school 
year in September, but we are finishing the school year strong in a manner no one 
expected. 
  
Memorial Day 
No schoolwork or food will be distributed on Monday, May 25, because of the 
holiday. Families who require food can pick up food for the week of May 24 on 
Thursday, May 21, 2020.  
  
 Summer school and extended school year 
The extended school year for special education students at special services will take 
place virtually if ESY is listed in the Individualized Education Program. Our 
traditional summer school will not take place until further notice. This will likely be 
canceled for the entire summer. We will not conduct a virtual summer school. I will 
keep you updated if restrictions change, and we can perform an in-person summer 
school. 
  
End of Year 
All end-of-the-year events for non-eighth graders, such as athletic awards and 
academic awards, will take place in the fall when we return to school. It is crucial that 
we celebrate our achievements in the manner which is as close to normal as possible. 
  
End-of-the-year events for eighth-graders are in the process of being planned. 
Currently, no in-person events of any kind can take place until further notice. The 
administrative team is working on a virtual celebration. I will send the survey to 
parents to ask what you would like to see in a virtual graduation. We will also be 
asking you to share pictures and videos of your 8th-grade students. 
  



 Our last day of school will be June 16, 2020. Please stay safe, and we look forward to 
seeing everyone back in the school building as soon as possible. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Christopher Armstrong  
Superintendent  
North Wildwood School District 
 


